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TomTom updates segment revenue reporting in line with automotive strategy

As of Q1 2014, TomTom will make some changes to its reporting as follows:

● The hardware component of sales to automotive clients will be reported in Consumer instead of in Automotive in order to 
clearly identify automotive revenue which comes from content and software. This is the main change. Additionally, due to 
client portfolio redistribution a minor amount of revenue will be moved from Licensing to Automotive; 

● Stock compensation costs will be included in R&D, Marketing and SG&A expenses and no longer separately disclosed in 
line with best practice.

For comparison purposes only, restated 2013 figures on a full year basis are presented in the table below:

The quarterly figures and the restated half and full year segment EBIT figures for 2013 are attached.

View the full TomTom updates segment revenue reporting in line with automotive strategy release in PDF format 

http://investors.tomtom.com/common/download/download.cfm?companyid=TOMTOM&fileid=738079&filekey=32a306a1-a56a-48b8-9689-53b542fcb1ed&filename=TomTom%20updates%20segment%20revenue%20reporting%20in%20line%20with%20Automotive%20strategy%2028%20March%202014%2Epdf

